Garcia, Daniela

From: Kristjansson, Sue

Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 10:27 AM
To: Garcia, Daniela

Subject: FW: Tub-Spout Diverters

Let’s talk about this on Monday. | am going to try really hard to be in the office.

From: Eilert, Patrick [mailto:PLE2@pge.com]

Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 10:11 AM

To: Kristjansson, Sue <SKristjansson@semprautilities.com>; Thomas, Michelle <Michelle.Thomas@sce.com>; Zeng, Kate
<KZeng@semprautilities.com>

Cc: Anderson, Mary <M3AK@pge.com>; Garcia, Daniela <DGarcia3@semprautilities.com>; Reefe, Jeremy
<JMReefe@semprautilities.com>; Kim, Charles <Charles.Kim@sce.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Tub-Spout Diverters

Sue/Michelle/Kate-

| have asked Mary to send an Outlook invitation to discuss.
Thank you.

Pat

From: Driskell, Kristen@Energy [mailto:Kristen.Driskell@energy.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 4:45 PM

To: Eilert, Patrick

Cc: Anderson, Mary

Subject: Tub-Spout Diverters

*Ek**XCAUTION: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Think before clicking links or opening
attachments. *****

Hi Pat,
Hope you're doing well.

| was surprised not to receive comments from the |IOUs on tub-spout diverters. We got a lot of
opposition to the idea of lowering the leakage rate, and no support (EPA was neutral). It would be
nice to know earlier rather than later whether IOU’s will be supporting this effort or not. Let me know if
you’d like to talk by phone.

Thanks,
Kristen

Kristen M. Driskell

Appliances & Outreach & Education Office
Efficiency Division

California Energy Commission

(916) 654-3957
Kristen.Driskell@energy.ca.gov

We respect your privacy. Please review our privacy policy for more information.
http://www.pge.com/en/about/company/privacy/customer/index.page
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This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for
information.



